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Thomas, Cameron

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Jim Couper

Saturday, August 25, 2012 12:29 PM

Powers, Russ

Clark, Brad; Thomas, Cameron; heard.Dundas@cogeco.ca

Subject: 24 Brock Street North. Dundas Development

Mr. Powers,
I wish to express my opposition to the proposed development of 24 Brock St., North, Dundas.
I have concerns with

- the size of the development
and

- the storm water runoff
The water runoff is my main concern. I live on Melville Street at Matilda and from Brock there is only one set of

storm sewers on the street - right outside my house and directly across the street at the McMicking'. Incidentally
the McMicking one remains blocked - has been for years - in spite of the work done to improve it.

The result of this lack of drains can best be seen pictorially, and so I enclose some photographs ...

Note that the 13-- are older pictures whereas the 24-- were taken a couple of weeks ago.

Jim Couper
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Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain
types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are
handled.
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